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 Year 2 -  Poppy and Liam  
 Year 3 – Maya and Kit 
 Year 4 – Lucy and George  
 Year 5 – Oles, Alex, Scarlett and Kacie  
 Year 6 – Maria, Freya, Alfie and Louis 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

AGENDA 
We will now share our agenda with you. 

An agenda tells you what we talked about and the decisions we made. 
   
 

1.  Everybody was welcomed to the School Council meeting and last month’s agenda was 
discussed. 

 
 

2. Adventure Playground 
 

Thank you for selecting your favourite products for our adventure playground.  FOBS have taken 
each class’ ideas to find the favourite overall choices for Bramham School for play equipment.   
 
 
These include:  
balancing beams 
tunnel net 
jungle climber 
log walk 
mini-suspension bridge  
shuffle bars 
and a spider web.    
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The playground company have provided a quote for school for this equipment.  It is very 
costly to buy an adventure playground since it is not just the equipment that has to be bought.  
It is also important to pay for safety matting for the equipment to stand on and building 
contractors need to build each piece of equipment carefully.  
 
Mrs Kirby and FOBs will obtain another quote from a different company to compare the costs.  
By having a smaller number of equipment on our adventure playground, this might also be 
considered to lower the overall price. 
   
Money can still be raised now for the playground however and FOBS have applied for some 
funding to help with some of this money.  We hope to hear back from them soon to hear if we 
have been successful. 

 
 

3.  Suggestions to raise money for the Adventure Playground 
 

There were lots of brilliant suggestions for raising money towards the Adventure Playground.  
Thank you for all your great ideas.  Some of your ideas we already have planned for later in 
the year such as a ‘Christmas Bake-off’.  This is planned for Easter.  

  
One of your ideas was for making Christmas decorations.  We have already been asked by 
FOBs if children could make some decorations for the elderly residents in the village.  Some 
of our local residents will be enjoying Christmas lunch at Bramham Village Hall and FOBs 
have asked if each class could make some lovely Christmas decorations for the hall and the 
tables.  School Councillors felt this was a really good idea which we will carry out in the next 
few weeks.  Watch this space!  
 
There were some other ideas that children thought would be useful to raise money.   
Please vote for the idea which you would prefer. 

 
 

 
Toy Sale 
 

 

 
Winter fair (selling scarves and gloves) 
 

 

 
 

School councillors will organise the event which is selected and let everyone know the 
dates. 
 
 
 
4.  School Mission Statement 
  
The Federation Mission Statement was discussed in the School Council meeting and the 
councillors were asked if they had any ideas to improve it to reflect the changes that have 
occurred since it was written in June 2016.  The children discussed the idea of ‘Excellence 
for All’ which is on their school jumper and this led to lots of great ideas.  The ideas below 
are those which school council felt reflected the lessons and Learning for Life skills that 
make up the curriculum at Bramham Primary School. 
 
 



 Teachers make learning fun, even if the work is quite hard. 

 We are always given help if it is needed. 

 We are encouraged by teachers to do well in our work. 

 We enjoy making products in our SITE work. 

 We are allowed the freedom to design what we want and be creative in our SITE 
work. 

 We have the determination to succeed and will try and try until we get it right. 

 Our curriculum encourages us to be kind and caring towards others. 

 We know how to be a positive role model. 
 

Can you think of any other ideas that reflect our lessons and Learning for Life skills 
that you feel make up the curriculum at Bramham Primary School? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

5.  Children in Need 
 
 
Children in Need Day is on Friday 16th November.   Children can dress down for the day 
wearing clothes which are spotty.  Buns will be sold at morning break at a cost of 25p to 
raise money.  Please can everyone bring some buns in to sell for Children in Need.  A flyer 
will go out later this week advertising this event. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Thank you for all your suggestions and great ideas.  We will discuss them at our next 
School Council meeting. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                      

 

                                 
                                                                      

 

Remember to: 
Read out these minutes 
to your classmates so 
they know what is going 
on in school and how 
together we are helping 
to make it a better 
place. 
Bring your folder to 
each meeting. 

Thank you for helping to make 
our school great 

 

Together we make a brilliant 
school. 

 

Mrs Kirby 
 


